DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER SCIENCE
ORIENTATION PROGRAMME 2023-24

Dear Students,

Department of Computer Science, Dyal Singh College is going to organize an
"ORIENTATION PROGRAMME", to welcome the newly admitted students of the Academic
Session 2023-24 on 17th August 2023 at 10.00 am in room number 1003L. All the newly

admitted students of Department of Computer Science are requested to attend the same.

Prof. Anita Goel

Teacher-in-Charge
Department of Computer Science



